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21st August 2023        

 

Dear Year 7 Parent, 

As you are aware, our precious little pupil Holly Gormley died on 14th July. Her loss 

is hugely felt by us all. 

I wrote to you on 15th July to inform you of this very sad event and sent support links 

and pamphlets to you for parents and pupils in light of this critical incident in our 

lives. We know that the Summer has been so difficult for everyone and we would like 

to further offer support to our Year 7 Pupils as they are now getting ready to transition 

to Post Primary School over the next two weeks. 

To this end we have arranged a special Transition Session for our Year 7 children in 

our SENIOR SCHOOL on WEDNESDAY 30th AUGUST from 9.30am to 12 Noon. 

Some of our staff will be in attendance also. 

The purpose of this support session for our little pupils is; 

1. Self Care Support (facilitated by EA Critical Response Team)  

2. Transition Support (facilitated by staff from Holy Cross College) 

 

This support session is open to all Year 7 Pupils.  

 

If you would like your Year 7 child to attend this support session on Wednesday 30th 

August please email me bwilders592@c2kni.net to let me know so that we can have 

an idea of numbers. If you have any queries at all please feel free also to email me at 

the address above and I will endeavour to ring you asap. 

 

Kind Regards  

Bridget Wilders (Principal) 
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